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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 

Young Cyclists Bikeability Training Course 
 

February Half Term 14th – 18th February 2022 
 

 
Bikeability courses will be run at the school by Hertfordshire County Council Environment Road Safety Unit 
Instructors. Courses for Year 5 and Year 6 children will start on Monday 14th February every day for one 
week (either morning or afternoon sessions). 
 

Please note this is during February half term. 
 
The course will include Highway Code theory homework and skills exercises on the playground. This will be 
followed by basic manoeuvres on local roads for those who have reached the required standard of cycle 
control.  
 
Children will need a roadworthy bicycle and their own cycle helmet. They must already be able to start and 
stop safely, ride in a straight line, use their gears, control their bicycle when looking behind and when 
signalling. They will need clothing to keep them warm, a waterproof coat plus gloves if it is wet or cold.  
 
The cost of the course is reduced to £25.00 which includes funding from Central Government. Places are 
limited so if you wish your child to take part, please make payment via ParentMail by Wednesday 5th January. 
Your place is not confirmed until payment has been made. This cutoff date is not flexible. 

There are limited spaces on this course.  If you wish for your child to attend but there are no places 
available on ParentMail, please contact the office and if there is enough interest from parents we may be 
able to request an additional instructor. 

As this is not a school led activity, refunds will not be able to be given if you pay for a place and are then 
away during the half term holiday. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
J Elbourne-Cload 
Executive Headteacher 
 


